
      
                    
                                   

                                 
                               

                         
                   
                               

 
                   
    
   

 

From: Anna Chetan Bloemhard 
Sent: Sunday, 15 January 2023 9:23 PM
To: LLS Policy Mailbox 
Subject: Native vegetation provisions submission 

Dear Sir Madam, 
The current biodiversity laws do not adequately protect native vegetation. 
We need stronger laws on large scale land clearing especially on private property to ensure wildlife habitat and 
biodiversity. Native vegetation is vital for a healthy environment and land owners should have access to education 
and information on how best to work together with environmental consultants in managing their properties for 
greater biodiversity. Incentives for improving biodiversity would reward land owners to comply. Endangered 
vegetation and wild life should be protected under all circumstances. 
Monitoring and greater penalties for non compliance is essential to prevent illegal clearing and destruction of 
habitat. 
We owe it to future generations to be proactive now. 
Yours sincerely, 
Anna Bloemhard 
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